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Dear St Yeghiche Armenian Church Parishioner, 

Services Update 

Keeping our Parishioners and Church servers safe has always been our priority, and 

that's more important than ever during the Coronavirus pandemic. 

 

So, we wanted to let you know the steps we have taken to continue to serve your 

spiritual needs and help you if and when you may require. 

 

Divine Liturgy on Sundays: We will continue broadcasting “Badarak” service live 

on Sundays at the usual time of 11:00am on our Facebook page, 

www.facebook.com/styeghiche. 

 

Sunday Bulletins: These will be published as normal, copies can be found on our 

website; https://www.styeghiche.org.uk/home/sunday-bulletin/ 

 

Memorial Service (Hokehankist): We continue to offer memorial service prayers. 

For requests, please contact Mr Viken Haladjian on Parish office number 020 7373 

8133 or his mobile number 07970 146280. 

 

Special Prayers and Counselling: Fr Nshan Alaverdyan is available for all your 

questions, personal prayers, counselling and discussions. Please contact Fr Nshan 

directly, on 07548 777147 or the Parish office, on 020 7373 8133. 

 

Donations to the Church: Donations for Hokehankist, Sunday collections and 

Annual Membership Contribution can be made online to; 

St Yeghiche Armenian Church Parish 

Bank: HSBC, Account no: 42674432, Sort code: 40-02-26,  

IBAN: GB13HBUK40022642674432, BIC: HBUKGB4106F   

 

At this difficult time, we stand strong with our community and congregation and may 

the Lord fulfil all your prayers. 

 

May the Lord’s blessing be with us all.  

St Yeghiche Armenian Church Parish Council 
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